

### NEWSLETTER

**JANUARY 2021** 

### Dear Parents,

Chuc Mung Nam Moi to all!

I hope that you have had a chance to enjoy all the beautiful decorations made by your children. I'm sure you will agree that our kindergarten is looking very festive with all the Tet decorations and the creative display that transforms our foyer into a magical and colourful Tet art gallery. I would like to sincerely thank all our teaching staff who have been very creative in preparing their classrooms and hallway display boards for the coming Tet celebrations. The children have all enjoyed learning about Tet and participating in many Tet activities.

KIK @ The Manor has had a rather busy first half of the school year. All children have settled in well to their classes and are enjoying coming to school each day. I would like to take this opportunity to remind all parents to ensure that your children are in school uniform each day.

#### Parent / Teacher Interviews

We have almost finished conducting our parent-teacher Interviews, and I would like to extend a sincere thank you for your corporation in making this a smooth event. We have enjoyed having a chance to see you all and, discuss your child's progress.

The staff here at KinderWorld would like to wish you all a healthy, happy and prosperous Tet, and a safe 2021 for you and your loved ones.



### **Upcoming Important Dates:**

Tet Holidays will be from 8 Feb to 19 February 2021
The first day back after the Holidays will be Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> February 2021

Kim Hoerup Principal



# **NEWSLETTER**

**JANUARY 2021** 

### **PN-Nursery**

This month, PN-Nursery class focused on the theme" Transportation". The children were able to recognize and speak out some kinds of vehicle names such as car, bus, truck, boat, plane, rocket and train. They especially loved making the boat sail on the water. Besides this, the children were busy doing Tet activities. They loved being dressed in "Ao Dai" and having photos taken with friends.















# **NEWSLETTER**

**JANUARY 2021** 

### **Nursery-Kindergarten 1**

In the first month of the Ox year, the students in Comet and Jupiter classes have been exploring the world of transportation, by completing many STEM and sensory-based activities, such as building a dump truck site. January is also the unique time of the year, where our students get the opportunity to experience Tet celebrations. The children have been focusing on the different traditions of Tet celebration in the Northern, Middle and Southern parts of Vietnam.























# **NEWSLETTER**

**JANUARY 2021** 

#### K2

This month K2 has been working on their fine motor skills by practicing their tracing cutting and writing their names. The Students in K2 have improved a lot and have been able to gain more independence now that the teacher doesn't need to help them. Our students have also started to prepare their Tet Holiday decorations; they love when they get the chance to express themselves as well as work more independently on their art work.















### **NEWSLETTER**

JANUARY 2021







In this month, our K2 Aliens have been busy focusing on 'Transport' theme and we nave completed various activities surrounding this theme, including creating a toilet paper train, train counting and balloon cars. The children particularly enjoyed using plastic plates, toilet paper rolls, or the lids of bottles (recycle things) to create their boats, trains and cars. We were very impressed by the children's efforts, and they loved to use and play with them afterwards. We also started to make decorations for TET, and the students can't wait until TET is here.







# **NEWSLETTER**

**JANUARY 2021** 















### **Preparatory**

Welcome January and 2021! Our Prep students had a great time this month doing Art inspired by Tet and STEM related to weekly themes. Children in both Prep classes made beautiful kumquat trees, pink peach and yellow apricot blossom trees using different art techniques combining colors and shades. On the other hand, most of the weekly themes for the month were related to means of transport. Therefore, children used different recycled material to build scale size of different means of transport like hot air balloon and cars. The excitement and bliss of Tet coming up has filled our kindergarten and teachers and students cannot wait for this festivity to happen. Chuc Mung Nam Moi. Have a wonderful holiday!



# **NEWSLETTER**

**JANUARY 2021** 





























